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The Emersons in Honduras 
Gloria a Dios!

Para la Gloria de Dios! 
Greetings from Honduras! 

This past month has been a powerful time of ministry, travel, 
and spiritual renewal. At the beginning of the month, we had 
the joy of traveling extensively, encouraging and lifting up the 
saints in Siguatepeque and Comayagua during revival 
services. It was a blessing to witness the hunger and passion 
for the things of God in these communities. 

We then made our way to Los Cedros, where we joined the 
wonderful congregation of Ríos de Agua Viva to celebrate 
their 2-year church anniversary. It was a beautiful time of 
celebration and reflection on God’s faithfulness and the 
growth of His church in this region.
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Con Dios todo es posible!

 Northeast District Convention in Catacamas

In Tegucigalpa, Andrew had the 
incredible opportunity to minister to 
the young people at a district youth 
rally about the Treasure of the 
Kingdom of God. It was truly a 
tremendous time in God’s presence. 
We are also thanking God for the 
privilege to share the Gospel at a 
rehabilitation center, where over 60 
recovering addicts heard the 
message of hope and redemption 
through Jesus Christ. 

We closed out the month in 
Catacamas at the Northeast District 
Convention, where the Spirit of God 
was poured out in a powerful way. 
Fourteen people received the gift 
of the Holy Ghost, one was 
baptized in Jesus’ name, and many 
more were renewed and refreshed in 
the presence of the Lord. 

Thank you for your continued prayers 
and support. The harvest in Honduras 
is truly ripe, and we are humbled to 
be a small part of what God is doing 
here. 

With love and gratitude, 

The Emersons 

 Taguas Caves with Pastor Santos’ Family

Rehabilitation Center in Tegucigalpa
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